
 
 
June 8, 2020 
 
Re: Lourdes University and Learner’s Edge Graduate courses- Professional Development 
Courses for Educators  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to verify the courses offered in cooperation with Learner’s Edge, 
Inc, are designed specifically as graduate level continuing education courses.  They are intended 
for professional development purposes to help educators learn current pedagogies and topics, 
meet certification needs, and/or achieve advancement goals.  Individuals should verify with 
their certification/licensing boards that these courses at the graduate level will meet their 
individual professional development requirements prior to registering.   
 
Currently Learner’s Edge, Inc., courses are not a part of any Lourdes University degree program.  
However, the courses are considered degree-eligible credits, and students may petition to 
include the credits in a degree program.  Acceptance would be based upon the specific degree 
program and would be subject to the Program Director’s decision.  Degree-eligibility at other 
institutions is at the sole discretion of that institution. 
 
Thank you for your interest in completing graduate level continuing education at Lourdes 
University. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Vincent T. Laverick, Ed.D. 
Chair, Division of Education 
Lourdes University    


